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Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 9:59 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Testimony - H5436: Against Passage
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Chairman Representative Robert E. Craven, RE: H-5436 Assault Weapons Ban 2025: Against Passage 
 
Dear Chairman Craven and House Judiciary Committee  
 
My name is Lisa Devine a law abiding Rhode Island resident and gun owner.  
I oppose H-5436 because I feel it targets me and other law abiding residents instead of criminals and mental health 
issues that should be being addressed. I recently purchased a gun for personal protection and sport. I don’t believe this 
far reaching legislation will do anything to prevent the tragic events that have happened that get so much publicity that 
it is said to be targeting. Instead it makes legal gun owners like myself feel like we’ve done something wrong and takes 
away our rights.  
I urge you to vote against this over reaching legislation and protect our constitutional rights.  
 
Sincerely  
Lisa Devine 
Sent from my iPhone 


